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New Grafton bridge proposed directional signage plan 

As part of the new Grafton bridge project, a proposed directional signage plan has 
been developed for the project. This plan is now on display for you to view and 
provide feedback by Friday 8 November 2019. 

The proposed signage plan features different types of directional signposting to guide motorists in finding 
their destinations safely and efficiently when the new bridge opens to traffic. 

The plan includes directional (green) and service (blue) signage, existing, amended and new tourist 
signposting where required (brown signs), as well as local directional signs such as hospital, airport and 
town centre (blue signs). 

Directional signage for the project is being delivered in three stages: 

• Stage 1 (during construction): focus on existing signage that needs to be updated and 
reinstated in similar locations to existing signs 

• Stage 2 (open to traffic): includes new signage directing traffic over the new bridge and 
existing Pacific Highway. Heavy vehicles will be directed over the new bridge, with 
restrictions being added to the existing bridge  

• Stage 3 (completion): involves inclusion of new signage with amended road names from the 
existing Pacific Highway to local road names due to opening of the Woolgoolga to Ballina 
project. 

Roads and Maritime has developed the proposed directional signage plan in consultation with Clarence 
Valley Council and local businesses, and in accordance with all policies and guidelines for signposting.  

Have your say 
You are now invited to provide your feedback on the stage 3 (completion) directional signage plan, which is 
on display at: 

• Project display centre, corner of Duke and Pound streets, Grafton  

• Roads and Maritime Services office, 76 Victoria Street, Grafton 

You are also invited to attend a staffed display at Grafton Shoppingworld on Wednesday 30 October 2019 
from 10am to noon and 4pm to 6pm. 

The signage plan is also available to view and download on the project website at 
www.rms.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge. 

You can provide feedback on the directional signage plan via: 

• Email: graftonbridgecommunity@fultonhogan.com.au 

• Post: PO Box 546 Grafton, NSW 2460 

All feedback is to be provided by close of business on Friday 8 November 2019. 
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Next steps 
Following the feedback period a consultation report will be prepared, outlining the feedback received, our 
responses and how they have been considered as part of the proposal. The report will be made available to 
view on the project web page when the plan is finalised. 

Contact us 
If you require more information or have any questions about the directional signage plan, please call the 
project information line on 1800 918 759 or email graftonbridgecommunity@fultonhogan.com.au.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 918 759 
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